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  May 2013
We hope that the weather improves for us all. It really makes a difference to all of us when the sun shines!

Reporting to Parents and Carers: Curriculum for Excellence

This term we will be providing you with a written report about your child’s learning and development. The report will tell you about how well your child is progressing with the Early Level Curriculum for Excellence experiences and outcomes.
The report will also tell you about your child’s achievements in Literacy, Numeracy and Health and Wellbeing. You will be asked for comments on your child’s progress.
Curriculum
I hope your child has been talking about the story “The Rainbow Fish”. It is a beautifully illustrated book with the main theme being “making and keeping friends”. We hope the children will be talking about sharing and being kind to others and, by doing these things, people will be our friends. We all need friends to be happy!
Child Protection Matters 
As you are no doubt aware, it is my job to ensure our children are safe and protected from harm. Please be aware that we must all be very careful when posting comments on social networking sites (such as Facebook). 
Can I also remind you that we not allow dogs (with the exception of guide dogs) in the playground. 

Attendance at Nursery 
Please keep the Nursery Team informed if your child is going to be absent from Nursery. Contact us on 01698-274923

Coffee Morning  Thursday 23rd May 2013   10am
The parents committee are going to organise a coffee morning. It will be held in the Activity Hall in the school. The children will entertain you! Please come along and enjoy the hospitality.

Smarties Tubes

Many thanks to the parents who have handed in the tubes. We are trying to buy two i pads for the children. 

Book Fair.

A very big thank you to all parents for making our Book Fair a success. The nursery received £67 from the sale and bought books to enhance our “Library Area”.
Snack / Toy Fund

A big thank you for your donations to the above fund. The money is used to replace some items that have become worn or damaged.

Graduation   Tuesday 18th June 2013
This year we would like to invite all our pre schoolers to graduate together. The event will be held in the Activity Hall and all pre schoolers will be invited that morning. All pre-schoolers will come to nursery at 9.00 to prepare for the ceremony. The graduation will start at 10.00. You are welcome to come along to see them. We would like you to stay afterwards to have tea/ coffee and celebration cake with the children.
The ante pre school children are asked to come to nursery in the afternoon. They are going to have a party to celebrate their year in nursery.

Dates for Diary

Holiday: 6th May

INSET day: 7th May  

Coffee Morning 23rd May 

Holidays:  Friday 24th and Monday 27th May
Nursery Sports: 12th June - more details to follow.

Nursery Graduation: 18th June- more details to follow 
I thank you for supporting your child and our Nursery Class.
                 Yours sincerely,

                   E Maguire      Acting Head Teacher

